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HAPPENING THIS WEEK: 

SUNDAY:           4:00pm Sharing the Load 

MONDAY:        10:00am Prayer Meeting 

 6:30pm Ladies Bible Study 

WEDNESDAY:  10:00am Ladies Bible Study  

                         6:30pm Moms Connecting 

                         6:30pm CW Kidz & Youth Group 

 6:30pm Prayer Meeting 

 6:30pm Men’s Small Group 

FRIDAY:            7:00pm Worship Night 

SATURDAY: 9:30am Pop Up Market 

BEAUTIFUL MESS MINISTRIES: The next 
Beautiful Mess Weekend is November 3rd & 
4th.  Join us this Friday, November 3rd,  
at 7pm for a worship night at CWC.  Be sure  
to invite a friend or neighbor to join you.   
Then this Saturday, November 4th, is the 
pop up market on Butternut St.  Hand to  
hand participants are invited to gather at  

Chapmans for a light breakfast at 8:30am before leaving for  
Butternut St. at 9:30am. The special collection this month is 
winter coats, gloves and socks. 

SHARING THE LOAD:  Tonight, October 
29th, from 4-5pm in the Fellowship Hall is our 
next “Sharing the Load” gathering.  With  
Galatians 6:2 as our motivation, this time of  
confidential sharing and mutual encouragement  
is open to anyone wishing to attend. Questions?  

See Tim Polmanteer, Lynn Roesch or Cindy Chapman. 

MOMS CONNECTING:  Moms  
 

of all ages and stages of parenting, 
next get together is this Wednesday, 
November 1st, from 6:30-7:45pm.  

Join us for a relaxing evening with fellow moms. This month we 
will be having a guest speaker and discussing “Tips to Enjoy 
Motherhood More.”  Moms Connecting meets the same time as  
CW Kidz and Youth Group and there is free childcare available 
for children under 5.   

THANKSGIVING BOXES:   
Take part in our annual Fall 
outreach with the Baldwinsville 
Volunteer Center.   We will be 
collecting donations to provide 

Thanksgiving Dinenr for 5 families.  See the sign up sheets in  
the church foyer.  Donations need to be brought in by Nov. 19th. 

DIRECTORY PHOTO:  A photo booth will be 
set up at church the first 3 weekends in 
November.  Join us for a new updated photo 
or learn how to upload your own. 

MEN’S BREAKFAST: Guys, join us on 
Saturday, November 11th, at 8am for  
a men’s breakfast.  Bring your sons,  
grandsons, a neighbor, friend or  
co-worker. 



Children’s Ministries Provided downstairs during 
the Sunday Morning Worship Service: 

Children 9 months - 3 Years …………………….…2’s and 3’s Room 

Children 4 - 5 Years Old …………………………....4’s and 5’s Room 

Junior Church for Grades 1-5*………………………..Fellowship Hall 

*Junior Church children will be dismissed from the sanctuary before the sermon 

Churchtime Workers Next Week (11/5) 

2’s & 3’s room ……………………...….Lynn Hannon & Kristin Diener 

4’s & 5’s room …………………………………………………….Chris Sykes 

WKFM.....................................................................Barb Good 

Greeters .………………………………..Sara Guenther & Laurel Didget 

Back Door Greeter ………………………...Mike Hodell & Sam Wilmot 

* Please note our service is streamed live on Facebook.  If you do not want  
to potentially be on camera, please sit near the back half of the sanctuary.   

stay connected  

Website: www.communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Office Hours: Tuesday - Friday 8:30am - Noon  or by appointment 

To Contact Pastor Carl:  

phone 315-638-2222 or email  

carlchapman@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact the Church Office:  

phone 315-635-3501 or email  

office@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

To Contact Jennifer Lewis (Media Director):  

email jennlewis@communitywesleyanchurch.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/BvilleCWCChurch 

MISSED THE SERVICE?  Our church service is aired on Spectrum  
Digital channel 98 and Verizon channel 30 at 5pm on Saturdays & 
Sundays.  Videos of recent services are also on our church website. 

Scan to download  
our App  

 

prayers & praises 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD:  It’s 
collection time!  Bring in your donations of  
school supplies, small toys, wrapped bar  
soap, hairbrushes, t-shirts, socks and more 
(see suggested items on the display in the 
church foyer).  We are also looking for  
monetary donations to help cover the  
shipping and processing costs.  See Dee  

Wagner, Peggy Link or Kathy Weller for more information.  
Save the evening of Thursday, November 7th, at 6:30pm  
and join us for our annual Packing Party at church.   


